
 

 

 



 

Peak Farmers Group 

February 

Our next meeting will take look at how genetic data can help give your farm the edge and 

will take the form of a farm walk and talk led by genetics expert Marco Winters, AHDB 

Head of Animal Genetics. 

 

Join us to learn more about: How and why data is analysed for breeding characteristics, 

indexes and what goes into them (including the new Envirocow which supports 

environmental efficiency), new traits such as TB advantage, genomics and carcase traits. 

 

This will take place on Tuesday 28th February from 10am - 12.30pm, followed by lunch, at 

Old House Farm, Friden, Hartington, SK17 0DY.  

 

March 

For our March event we will be exploring the benefits of the Annual Health and Welfare 

Review which is now open for expressions of interest.  Charlie Mays of LLM Farm Vets and 

Farm Manager David Howlett will be helping us get to grips with what the new scheme 

entails and the benefits it will bring.  This will take place at Dunsa Farm, Chatsworth on 

Wednesday 15th March, 10am-12.30pm, closing with lunch and followed by an optional 

farm walk at 1pm.  

 

To book a place at either event please call 07483 373435 or 

email info@peakfarmersgroup.co.uk 
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